
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Thank you so 

Sent from my 

> On Feb 12, 
> 

George Dotson [/O=INGLEWOOD/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDI BOHF23SPDl T)/CN=RECI Pl ENTS/CN= 7C31E8F27E264AB6AB1399ADE9797992-GEORGE DOTSON] 
2/13/2020 7:15:33 AM 
Evangeline lane [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDl T)/ en=Recip ients/ en =95b9d8d b804945d laadd60af8a431286-Eva ngel i ne Lan] 
Mindala Wilcox [/o=lnglewood/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDl T)/ en=Recip ients/ en =b46 bfd8a le 12482fb4f973bea2 ld23c4-M inda I a Wi I cox] 
Re: Project Site Power-Point City Website Display. 

much 

i Phone 

2020, at 2:19 PM, Evangeline Lane <elane@cityofinglewood.org> wrote: 

> Hello councilman Dotson; 
> 
> Per your request, attached is a screen shot of the Murphy' s Bowl Project Site slide, which is 
>on the Cities Website, under Planning Division - Murphy' s Bowl tab, which gives you the anchoring 
> streets for the project. 
> 
> I have included two versions for your convenience. 
> 
>Thanks, 
> 
> Evangeline Lane, Staff Assistant I Planning D1v1s1on 
>Economic and Community Development Department I 4th Flr 
> E: elane@cityofinglewood.org<mailto:elane@cityofinglewood.org> I P: 310.412.5230 I F: 310.412.5681 
> Excellence in Public Service. Commitment to Problem solving. Determination to succeed. 
> P PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL. 
> 
> <Murphys Bowl Powerpoint Presentation - Pg 5 - Street Location.docx> 
> <Murphys Bowl Powerpoint Presentation - Pg 9 - Bldg Notification-Street Location.docx> 


